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First name: Brad
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Title: 

Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

I work  in Teton Valley and have lived here since 2008 with my wife and kids. 

 

We do NOT approve all the plans for expansion of Targhee!  We understand that some progress is expected but

the proposal is too much.  A scaled down version by at least half might be acceptable with planning for impacts to

the community prior to expansion.

 

Sincerely,

Brad Corum


